
 

 

 
24th November 2023 
 
Autumn 2 Newsletter from the Governing Board.  
 
 
To All Parents/Guardians/Care givers 
 
Season greetings and wishing you all the best. 
 
We appreciate all the sacrifices you have made and continue to make for the kids. 
 
The aim of the school is to develop a whole child in an environment where difference and diversity is 
celebrated. This is through positive attitudes and partnership where every child and every moment 
matters. 
 
We would appreciate if all parents when dropping and picking up their kids, drive & park safely and 
most importantly legally. Also, parents are encouraged not to allow their kids to play before or after 
school or bring balls to aid this activity. We want to safeguard our children to keep them safe. 
 
Teachers are important stakeholders and we must partner with them to bring out the best in our kids. 
They are the first and last to leave the school and they do this to ensure they prepare adequately for 
our children. It is a priceless career, and we must support them always by making their role easier to 
perform and not difficult. 
 
We sometimes communicate with them through class Dojo and other means, but this should be done 
during school session (9am – 3:15 pm) and they are not required to respond after closing hours or 
weekends. If there are concerns to be raised this can be done at the front office, via the suggestion 
box, email or call the front office. 
 
All staff are told to be respectful to parents and show affections to our lovely kids and we expect this to 
be reciprocated.  
 
Once again, we appreciate the sacrifices that we are making to make the kids become great 
individuals in our society and always remember every moment matters, so seize it and make it a 
positive and memorable one. 
 
Season greetings  
 
Chair of Governors 
 
 

 

 


